
From: BMSDC Planning Area Team Yellow <planningyellow@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk>
Sent: 03 Aug 2021 02:54:08
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: FW: Plan ref DC/21/04285 Southolt Hall, Southolt. Environmental Health - Noise/Odour/Light/Smoke
Attachments: 

 
 

From: David Harrold <David.Harrold@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk> 
Sent: 03 August 2021 14:42
To: BMSDC Planning Mailbox <planning@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk>
Cc: Averil Goudy <Averil.Goudy@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk>
Subject: Plan ref DC/21/04285 Southolt Hall, Southolt. Environmental Health - Noise/Odour/Light/Smoke
 
Thank you for consulting me on the above application for conversion and extension to barn to form one dwelling etc.
 
I can confirm with respect to noise and other environmental health issues that I do not have any adverse comments and no 
objection to the proposed development.
 
David Harrold MCIEH
Senior Environmental Health Officer
 
Babergh & Midsuffolk District Councils
t: 01449 724718
e: david.harrold@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk
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